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WINNEBAGO COUNTY SHERIFF ISSUES NO WAKE ON DURING HEAD OF THE ROCK REGATTA

Effective, Sunday, October 12, 2025 from 7:00a.m. Until 4:00p.m., the Winnebago County Sheriff's Office will
be enforcing a temporary “No Wake” Zone from the Riverside Blvd. Bridge south to the Jefferson Street Bridge
while the Head of the Rock Regatta is taking place.

-END-

Please follow us on Social Media, Facebook (Sheriff Winnebago County), Instagram (winnsheriff), Twitter (@ winnsheriff)
or on our website: www.winnebagosheriff.com




